
Open positions in

Rydberg Atom

Quantum Computing

5th Institute of Physics

Interested in joining us?

Please submit your application and/or 

contact us for detailed information at any 

time via e-mail:

t.pfau@physik.uni-stuttgart.de

or

f.meinert@physik.uni-stuttgart.de

The 5th Institute of Physics

(University of Stuttgart)

is searching for

PhD and Postdoc

candidates to complete our

Quantum Computing team.

In our group, we have started a new project aiming to realize a

Quantum Computer Demonstrator with several hundred qubits

based on individually controlled Rydberg atoms.

In this context, we have openings for PhD candidates and

Postdocs with strong background in either atom trapping,

complex control engineering, or active optics (starting date:

March 1st 2021 or later).

Contact:

Prof. Dr. Tilman Pfau

Dr. Florian Meinert
5th Institute of Physics

University of Stuttgart

Pfaffenwaldring 57

70569 Stuttgart

www.pi5.physik.uni-stuttgart.de


